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I strongly oppose this bill. Our dental patients deserve qualified dental professionals 

taking dental radiographs. Lessening the health and safety to our patients does harm 

and nothing to promote profession of dental assisting. In fact it would do the opposite 

and  devalue the profession. 

I strongly oppose! 


